
Do you love to sing? Do you love to make new friends? If you answered “YES!”
then you should join the Mississippi Girlchoir! The Mississippi Girlchoir is
Mississippi’s premier choral organization for girls in grades 6–12. We are looking
for girls who love to sing to join our choir!

The Mississippi Girlchoir is inviting girls entering 6th grade – 12th grade to
participate in our upcoming season. All you have to do is call (or ask your
parent to call) 769.218.9398 or email msgirlchoir@gmail.com.

We look forward to hearing your voice! Learn more at msgirlchoir.org and like
us at facebook.com/msgirlchoir!

2021-2022 Season
Rehearsals start Monday, September 13th
Rehearsals: Monday from 4:30-6PM at St. Richard Catholic Church

Powerful voices! Powerful girls!


